The World Leader in Earthquake Monitoring

PASADENA, CA - SEPTEMBER 2016. Obsolescence announcement.

Kinemetrics is announcing End-of-Life of the Condor Seismic Monitoring System.

The Condor Seismic Monitoring System was introduced more than 10 years ago as a
reliable, cost-effective solution for seismic monitoring demands of nuclear power plants.
Kinemetrics decided to discontinue the Condor Seismic Monitoring System effective
September 9, 2016.

The Condor Seismic Monitoring System will continue to be supported through
September 9, 2019.

Kinemetrics recommends the second generation Condor, Condor2 Seismic Monitoring
System instead, which is the world’s most advanced and cost-effective system solution for
monitoring seismic activity at nuclear power plants and other energy facilities. Condor2
System features comprehensive event analysis and alarm-notification capabilities and is
fully qualified to meet or exceed all applicable standards while leveraging on the successful
user interface introduced with the first-generation Condor that keeps the set up and
maintenance of the system as quick and easy as possible.

For more information on Kinemetrics products, technologies, and solutions, please visit our
websites:

www.kinemetrics.com
www.egmet.com

If you have any questions or concerns, please give us a call at 1-626-795-2220 or email us at
sales@kmi.com.

Sincerely,

Kinemetrics, Inc.
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